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Wednesday 4th June 2025 

 

Treat Day 2025 – Calshot Activity Centre 

Friday 11th July 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As the final few weeks approach us, we are beginning to prepare for Treat Day at Calshot Activity Centre, 

Southampton on Friday 11th July. We, and the children, are very excited about this day and can’t wait to celebrate 

what has been an incredible year with them.  

 

Please can all children arrive at school for 7:15am where we will do register and collect any pocket money. We will be 

leaving school at 7:45am and will be returning to school for a 5:00pm pick up.  

 

Whilst at Calshot, we will be doing numerous activities including: archery, high wires, crate building and ringos.  The 

children will therefore need to come to school wearing appropriate clothing for the day (see the kit list below) and 

should bring a bag or rucksack with them for their packed lunch, water bottle and extra kit. Please ensure all 

belongings are clearly named. The children are not permitted to take any electronic devices including phones, tablets 

or cameras. For health and safety reasons, the children are not permitted to wear any jewellery including earrings 

and long hair will need to be tied up. Children may be asked to remove jewellery and it will be their responsibility to 

look after it if this is the case.  

 

KIT LIST: 

Clothing: 

We are hopeful that it will be a lovely summers day however please ensure your child is prepared for all weathers.  

• Jumper 

• Rain coat (preferably one they can fold into their rucksack) 

• Sun cream 

• Sunhat  

• Long pair of trousers/leggings (no shorts, skirts or dresses) 

• T-shirt  

• Trainers/sturdy footwear (no open toed sandals) 

 

Lunches and snacks:  

Lunch will not be provided by the activity centre; therefore, children can choose to bring a packed lunch from home 

or choose to order a school picnic lunch and remember a named water bottle. Please click on this link to select a 

packed lunch from home or order a school picnic (by Monday 7th July) - https://forms.gle/qXCPFBf8pwCkoPA86 

As we are out for a long day, please pack additional snacks for your child to have throughout the day. As we will have 

children on the trip with severe allergies packed lunches will need to comply with our school policy expectations, so 

no nuts or fizzy drinks please. 

 

Medication: 

We will be taking our class medical boxes to Calshot.  
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Behaviour expectations: 

Whilst away from school, we will be following our usual behaviour policy. Please be aware that Calshot will have its 

own expectations based on the health and safety of pupils and staff and therefore if any issues arise we may have to 

call you.  

 

Pocket money: 

There is a small tuck shop on site and so if you would like your child to have the option to use the shop then we ask 

for a maximum of £5 to be put in a clearly named envelop, similar to Stubbington. This will need to be handed into 

your child’s class teacher at drop off. Any money your child doesn’t spend, will be their responsibility to look after.  

 

Please let your child’s class teacher know if you have any questions in the lead up to Treat Day. 

 

The Year 6 Team 
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